

Richa Kataria Deputy Head of Member Services Member Services Hackney Town Hall Mare Street London E8 1EA Tel: 020 8356 3350

Email: richa.kataria@hackney.gov.uk

22nd September 2015

Dear Francis Ugboma,

RE: Freedom of Information Request (Reference -FOI15-0904-16044)

Thank you for your freedom of information request dated 4th September asking, 'how many Councillors are also foster carers or have connections to children's services or services such as adoption agencies?' Your request has been forwarded to me for reply.

I can advise that Council does not hold the information, as fostering or adopting children is not a disclosable interest for Members for their Register of Interest. The only connection that Councillors will have to Children's Services will be in their role as elected Councillors.

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 - INFORMATION REQUEST

Please note the information in this response is still covered by copyright legislation. You are not authorised to re-use this information for commercial or research purposes as defined by the Re-Use of Public Sector Regulations 2005. If you do wish to re-use this information please contact the Information Governance Team, 6-15 Florfield Road, Hackney London E8 1DT.

If you are dissatisfied with this response and wish to appeal, please write to the Information Governance Team, Appeals, 6-15 Florfield Road, Hackney London E8 1DT and your complaint will be dealt with through our Internal Review procedure.

If you are still not satisfied following the Internal Review, you have a right to appeal to the Information Commissioner. They can be contacted at:

Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

Telephone: 01625 545 700

www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk

If you have any further queries on this matter then please contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Richa Kataria

dicha

Deputy Head of Member Services